
    
 

 
 
                                   
 

You can remain anonymous and earn up to 
TWO THOUSAND DOLLARS ($2,000) 

CAN YOU HELP SOLVE THIS CRIME? 
 
The Arapahoe County Sheriff’s Office is requesting the public’s assistance with identifying 
this woman, who is a suspect in at least two thefts from Victoria’s Secret, 6851 S. Gaylord 
St. The thefts occurred on Feb. 5 and Feb. 8, 2016.  
 
In both cases, the suspect entered the store, quickly grabbed several items and then fled. 
In all, the suspect has stolen more than $1,500 worth of merchandise. In one case, she was 
seen leaving in a vehicle that had been reported stolen. The vehicle was later recovered. 
 
The suspect is described as a Hispanic female, possibly in her early 30s. She is about 5’2” 
and 180 pounds, with brown hair that is pulled up. In both cases, she was wearing black 
pants and a gray shirt that has black sleeves.  
 
The Sheriff’s Office is requesting anyone with information about this crime or the identity 
of the suspect pictured to please contact Crime Stoppers.     
 

         
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CALL METRO DENVER CRIME STOPPERS 
720-913-STOP (7867) 

Text to: 274637 (CRIMES) then title DMCS & enter your message. 
Crime Stoppers collects information on unsolved crimes or individuals wanted by the police. 
Callers can remain anonymous. The tip line is answered 24 hours a day - 7 days a week. 
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